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‘Wine is bottled poetry.’ … 
     -Robert Louis Stevenson 

 
‘A bottle of wine contains more philosophy  
than all the books in the world.’ … 

     - Louis Pasteur 

 
 
Come dine with us. ‘Sit, Sip and Savor’ our fine bottled wines, at one of the TOP TEN 
URBAN WINERIES in the United States as chosen by Wine Enthusiasts Magazine!  Our 
farm to table menu includes fabulous chef specials paired perfectly with our medal 
winning wines! Pizza for Two for $25 Tuesdays and Spaghetti and Meatballs for Two for 
$25 Wednesdays  (salad, select wine included). Crushing it!  

 
 

Cheers! 
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Save the Dates! 
 

Happy Birthday! September 22 - We are 22 years + 2 months old!  

Stop in for a piece of cake on the house! Better yet, make reservations for lunch or dinner. We’ve got a 
Special Wine on Tap to Celebrate! 

Fall Back Prices, September 22 (Saturday) Our Birthday AND the Autumnal Equinox 
with special prices from Yesteryear.  Come celebrate! 
 
Sweetest Day, October 20 (Saturday) Bring in your Sweetie for a Special and Romantic 
Dinner at Henke Winery. Reservations required, tables fill up fast! 

Halloween, October 31 (Wednesday) Scare us silly! Wear your best costume for our 
Annual Halloween Contest. The Winner receives a $25 Gift Certificate! 

Daylight Savings Ends on Sunday November 4th this year so come on in Saturday, November 3  
for our ‘End of Time’ Wine Special! 

Veteran’s Day is on Sunday, November 11 this year. Dine with us Saturday, 
November 10 so that we may thank you!  All Veterans receive a complimentary dessert 
with a purchased meal. Thank you for your service! 

After Thanksgiving Barrel Tasting  …  Our annual Barrel Tasting November 24th  is from 
12pm to 6pm. Cost is $20 and includes the personal Cellar Tasting by Winemaker Joe Henke and a 
souvenir Henke Winery wine glass. Reservations are recommended. 

 

NOTE:  Henke Winery will be closed Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 22. 

We will be open on BLACK FRIDAY! 
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Crushing it! 

Henke Winery is honored to receive a Gold Medal for our 2016 Cabernet Franc at the 
Cincinnati International Wine Festival this year! We are up against hundreds of wines 
and winemakers from around the world, a privilege to be noticed in Westwood, Ohio! 
The crowd agrees! #GoldMedalWinner #CabernetFranc2016 

    
 

            
And … Henke Winery took a drive to Columbus, Ohio, and our State Capital Building! 
We were awarded the prestigious Director’s Choice Award, Best Red Wine in the State of 
Ohio, for our 2014Vin de Rouge, a winery favorite. #BestRedWine 
#Director’sChoiceAward 
 
AND … we have spotlights in Sip Magazine, Columbus Monthly & Ohio Magazine!  Yes, 
Crushing it! #CrushingIt 
 

                 
 

 
It is “Ladies Night Out” on Thursdays at Henke Winery!  Ladies will receive $1.00 
off each glass of wine or $3.00 off a bottle.  Enjoy appetizers, pizza, or a scrumptious 
dinner prepared in our own kitchen … and don’t forget our famous Belgian Crème Puff! 
#LadiesNightOut 
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Let’s talk about why we do this! 

Wine enthusiasts, novices and the like will vouch for the passion that goes into each and 
every bottle, every grape grown, harvested, crushed, pressed, fermented and finally … 
bottled. The passion keeps you wanting next year’s grapes today. Friends and patrons 
stop by to see how things are coming along, a sip or a special tasting here and there. 
Sharing accomplished wine. 

On occasion Henke Winery is asked to give a wine presentation. This is always fun, 
sharing experience, the passion evident. OLLI Summer Series at the University of 
Cincinnati, College of Applied Science often asks Joe to speak before a wine enthusiast’s 
class. Joe is a wealth of information, of course, he always enjoys the great group and 
questions. Henke’s newly bottled 2017 Chardonnay and 2016 Norton was on hand for a 
splash and discussion. #WineLovers  That’s why!  

             

            

              

 



Henke Winery Fall Newsletter 2018  

 
Volunteer Bottlers – Crushing it! A round of Vin de Rouge is in the house, as well as 
Norton and Chardonnay. An excellent Cabernet Sauvignon Reserve too! This is always 
great fun and many volunteers have been helping for 22 Years! Volunteers can bottle a 
case of wine per minute. Now that’s a wine dance! A little sipping may take place as well 
as a hearty meal served for the volunteers afterwards. Fun! Don’t look now but it’s 
Crushing Season!!! #Volunteers #LucyList 
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Cellar Sips with Joe …  

 

 

 First of all I want to apologize for being so late with our 
newsletter. It’s bad to be late for your own birthday 

celebration. We are now 22 years and 2 months. I plan to have 
a special blend on tap for our official birthday September 22nd. 

Along with the special wine, great wine prices and cake we 
will have our cork competition that day. Get your hot glue gun 

working. It will be a fun filled day for all.  

Like in years passed we have been very busy bottling. THANKS 
TO ALL WHO HELP HERE AT THE WINERY. I am very blessed to 
have so many who help. Some of the new wines we have are a 

Reserve Cabernet Sauvignon and working on a sparkling 

Chardonnay. We have only produced 8 RESERVES in our 22 
years. Come in and give it a try! 

This year looks better for grapes (so far). Some of our local 
producers have a wonderful crop and hope mother nature and 

the beasts, both flying and on the ground keep away. 

Again thanks to all and lets have a great harvest.  

Cheers! ~Joe~ 
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‘Wine is the most healthful and most hygienic of beverages.’ … 
-Louis Pasteur 

  
Please take a look at our website ~  www.henkewine.com  ~ 

Musicians playing the Grapevine View (posted weekly Facebook) are asked to play their own music. 

~ Support Your Local Artists Tip Jar ~ 

Please ‘Like’ us on our Facebook page for events, news and fun! 

 

Here at Henke Winery, we would like to hear YOUR ideas, suggestions, even 
complaints, so we can make a better ‘Your Henke Winery’ experience. 

Email us or post your thoughts on our Facebook page. 
 

Volunteers are a big part of this winery, call to be added to the “Lucy List” 

Cheers to 22 Years! 

 

http://www.henkewine.com/

